
 

Welcome to the first newsletter of the academic year 2021!  

We are excited to be able to bring back some of our previous 

events and activities for the children to enjoy this year, along with 

some new ones. 

If you are able to help 

support the PTA please 

email   

ptargi2021@gmail.com 

 

We will need a helper 

per class for Movie 

Nights and for the 

Christmas Shop, please 

do get involved. 

All of your 

donations will 

help to fund 

fantastic things 

for our children. 

We really 

appreciate your 

help.

Our Autumn treasure hunt is back! 

Flyers were in book bags earlier this 

week…  

Enjoy a lovely walk finding the items, 

draw a picture of your treasure and 

bring to school with your donation. 

You could win a prize!  

(Closing date 2/11/21) 

     

Back due to popular demand – Movie 

Night.  

Keep your eyes peeled for the date, flyer 

will go in Book Bags. 

 

 

This year’s Christmas shop will be on 

Thursday 16th December. This has 

been a well-loved event by all, and 

we are so pleased to be able to do 

this. To support this there will be a  

Non-Uniform Day on the 3rd 

December – if as many children as 

possible could please bring a gift to 

donate to the Christmas shop on the 

3rd and we will collect them all, ready 

for the 16th. 
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